
 

August 8th, 2022 

Product End of life Notification 

 

Due to rapid changes in technology and, in an effort to optimize our product range, we have 
decided to stop manufacturing the below products, the tool are now at the end of their life, 
forcing the cost to increase. In addition, finding suitable parts from reputable suppliers has 
become increasingly problematic and risk adverse. This is not a good recipe for bringing to you 
the high quality products and services that you have come to expect from Radiall 

Therefore, Radiall announces the obsolescence of the following part number: 

INSULATED BANANA PLUGS 

R921390000 R941330000 R941340000 

R921391000 R941331000 R941341000 

R921392000 R941332000 R941342000 

R921393000 R941333000 R941343000 

R921394000 R941334000 R941344000 

R921396000 R941336000 R941346000 

 

As a result, Radiall will allow a last-time buy on these products based on the guidelines below: 

-      Radiall sales representative or authorized distributors will be contacting you to determine 

interest in making a last-time buy. This will be done up to the 31st of October 
2022,  Purchase Orders should be placed within this time frame for delivery accepted till the 
31st of December 2022. 

-      All orders placed will be non-cancellable, non-returnable. 

-      If a quality problem occurs, Radiall leaves the possibility of replacing the defective 

product within the tool capacity which is at the end of its life. Since the tools will no longer 
exist, we will not be able to replace any defective parts, and that in this case the only 
recourse would be a credit note, if the product is recognized as defective by our quality 
department. 

Please do not hesitate to contact your local sales representative or authorized distributors if you 
have any questions about obsolescence and stock. 

Sincerely, 

Sylvain Gahery 
RF Product Manager 

 


